

Duy Tan News, 182 Nguyen Van Linh - Da Nang, www.duytan.edu.vn
SPU Students Visit and Study at Duy Tan University

On June 22nd 2009, Duy Tan University warmly welcomed a delegation of students from Seattle Pacific University in Washington State, USA.
Attendees included Mr. Vo Thanh Hai, Vice Rector of DTU, Ms Bui Thi Chanh, Dean of the Faculty of Foreign Languages and Mr. Nguyen Hoai Anh, Dean of International Studies.
At the meeting were discussed such matters as training models, the academic environment and student life at  SPU and Duy Tan, Viet Nam. It was agreed that Faculty of Foreign Languages will take charge of teaching Vietnamese Culture to SPU students.
After the meeting, the delegation paid a visit to the Quang Trung campus and took a short trip around Danang.
SPU is a large university located on the northern slope of Queen Anne Hill in Seattle and has had a relationship with DTU since 2007. This first visit of SPU students kicked off international education activities at DTU for the 2009/10.
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